
15% of our November open studio proceeds will be donated to Holly's House of Hope. We have 4 
open studio dates planned for November: Saturday, Nov 12, Saturday Nov 19th, Saturday 
November 26th, and a special Sunday open studio and wine tasting event on Sunday, November 
27th. Holly's house is a non-profit that assists uniquely abled young adults through skill building and 
job opportunities. https://hollyshouseofhope.org/ 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fhollyshouseofhope.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR17nXI6GrtgZtBZF-IFfw9TXx_ZvSVxL4RZmfcxBfPfKA3sjqyaUgVYlKw&h=AT1U0Mtsnou3UJgmdJQ43vX3_f9ZNJHnX2AgG8Aeyhs2baMKtxeHsm0jeYAzGYTgn9b_juXG2aXNjgMx2FB23j8NjRGaE5PGIH_bYhqPUpd4leqMbqnW7QbwG5--s2eW9g&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT22AQZxuXfVghIslmx94KjpDGxbgV_CfEeXPqN26ftjVSJm1EafSRgEzwUXha21UJMIH9kduBU-4MEFwM7U3vzCtBUNr_nQLhu4esbKqYky74q4lYqZmGGfHeGmcfAtk817w2P_ycDhqCcTXugn780cZO_fESPuaZsJtWSHceLkopJJeX94yz8lSzgnt-M4XbFH_bStTi7A

